
Dear Families, 
 
Late last month, you should have received the Great Hearts' Safe Return plan. As a part of the plan, 
you have the choice to select what mode of learning you would like your child to pursue in the first 
quarter of the school year. 
 
The Great Hearts Arizona Return to Learning - Family Choice Form will help us get an accurate 
understanding of how many students we will be serving via the Great Heats Distance Learning 
(GHDL) program or in-person building return once state authorities allow our campuses to reopen. 
 
To complete this form, please follow the steps below: 

1. Please log into the Great Hearts Enrollment system using your username and password. If 
you do not remember your log-in information, please click on the "Forgot Password" and 
follow the instructions. If you continue to experience issues, please reach out 
to ghenrollment@greatheartsaz.org. 

2. Once you are in the enrollment system, click on the Family Return to Learning Button to 
access the form. 

3. Complete the Family Return to Learning Form for all currently registered students in your 
household. 

4. Once you submit the form, you will receive an email confirmation to the email registered in 
the enrollment system. 

 
***If you experience any technical difficulties with the form, please reach out to 
ghenrollment@greatheartsaz.org. 
 
As a reminder, all students will begin in distance learning near the original school start date on your 
school's calendar with a return to campus when state and local municipalities allow. Please look for 
communication from your academy for the specific start dates for your student(s). 
 
We understand that you may have questions, so we invite you to join us for our townhall on Monday, 
July 27th at 1:30 pm MST to find out more. You can also find information on the Great Hearts Safe 
Return website (www.greatheartsamerica.org/safereturn). 
 
School is starting soon, so we kindly request that you complete this form for each student within your 
household by the close of business on Wednesday, July 29th. If you have questions or need 
anything, please reach out to your school leadership. 
 
Thank you for your participation! 
 
The Great Hearts Team 
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